From: Nancy Bozzato

To: Curtis Thompson; Sarah Leach; Holly Willford
Subject: FW: Regarding the Tulip tree at 36 Stella St
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 1:01:00 PM

Please include as part of the hearing on this file.

Nan

From: Michael R Whittake

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 12:55 PM

To: Nancy Bozzato <NBozzato@pelham.ca>
Subject: Regarding the Tulip tree at 36 Stella St

Nancy J. Bozzato
Town Clerk / Secretary-Treasurer
Town of Pelham

Dear Ms Bozzato,

Regarding our telephone discussion today 25 August 2020. My previous letter to the Committee of Adjustment on
April 15 2020 included my concern and that of my wife regarding a magnificent Tulip tree at the junction of John
Street and Stella Street. Recently Fonthill has lost a number of old trees which were removed without much
discussion. Niagara on the Lake and Toronto have controls regarding tree removal and we believed that the town of
Pelham had some protection concerning trees such as Tulip trees.

We attended previous hearings of the Committee of Adjustment when this was discussed and they asked that the
builder have the opinion of an arborist and to do everything in order to protect this particular Tulip tree, which is
over one hundred feet high. Whilst passing by the tree recently I see three marks in red on the trunk and questioned
did this indicate that the tree was going to be removed.

I have discussed this Councillor Hildebrand who I believe has discussed this with two members of the Town of
Pelham staff. We really hope that this tree can remain where it has for the 55 years we have lived on Stella St.

Yours faithfully,

Michael and Marion Whittaker. Email_



